
 

Residential Customer Requirements 

The State requires each public water system owner 
to establish a program for cross connection control 
and backflow prevention. Such program is designed 
to prevent contamination of drinking water. 

Contamination of the drinking water may occur 
under backsiphonage or backpressure conditions, 
whereby contaminants are siphoned or forced back 
into the drinking water supply. Backsiphonage of 
contaminants may occur when there is a pressure 
drop, creating a suction or partial vacuum in the 
system. It may happen during a waterline break or 
high usage in the water system, such as heavy 
consumption of firefighting situations (when fire 
hydrants are available). Backpressure may occur 
when there are pumps or boilers on the water 
system, which produce pressures higher than water 
system pressures. 

At the residential level, various means of protection 
are available to protect against backflow and avoid 
contamination of the drinking water.

 


